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After the Half Term break, some of our pupils will complete national assessments. It is 
imperative that children are in school for these tests. The key dates are as below:  

Year 
Group  

Assessment Dates  Further Information  

Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Check 

Between 9th June 
and 13th June 

Information for Parents Leaflet 

Year 4 Multiplication Ta-
bles Check 

Between 2rd June  

and 13th June 

Information for Parents Leaflet 

Well done Year 6!  

This week, Year 6 children have completed their statutory SATs assessment tests. The 
children’s hard work, focus and commitment to their learning has been extremely im-
pressive. Thank you Year 6; you’ve been absolutely brilliant. Many thanks to the Year 6 
staff team and parents for preparing the children so well for these tests. The results of 
the tests will be made available in July.  

CAFOD LiveSimply Award Success 

I am delighted to confirm that we have successfully achieved the CAFOD LiveSimply 
award. This award recognises that we are living simply, sustainably and in solidarity 
with communities locally and around the world who experience poverty.  

The award was presented to us last week after we have successfully planned and im-
plemented faith inspired actions that highlighted the importance of caring for people 
and the planet. Our actions continue to have a positive impact throughout the school, 
in our local community, and globally too, as we reach out to make a difference.  

You can find out more about how we’ve been living simply by visiting 
our website to see our Action Plan. Many thanks to our pupil voice 
groups —both children and staff leaders — who’ve worked together 
to help us achieve this award.  

Walk To School Week  

Next week, we want to encourage as many of our families as possible to take part in Walk To School Week. It would 
be wonderful to see as many of our families walk, bike or scoot to school rather than using the car. Each teacher 
will be tracking the different ways of travelling to school during the week so we can celebrate our efforts together. 
Please also be reminded of the Walk Notts Festival which continues right the way through May. Login to Class Dojo 
to see Miss Nicholls’ post from Wednesday to find out more, or visit www.walknotts.org.uk  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/676e908e517edf5c74c83728/Phonics_screening_check_information_for_parents.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6724ae64c053e87b6a0a81e4/Information_for_parents_multiplication_tables_check.pdf
https://www.st-philipneri.notts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/01/CAFOD-LiveSimply-Action-Planning-Form.pdf
http://www.walknotts.org.uk


Next week, our Word of the Week is Witness, 
which will form the basis of our acts of collec-
tive worship throughout the week. Witness is 
the sharing of our faith with others. It is a way 
of testifying to the truth of Jesus Christ and the 
Gospel message. Our witness can be a way of 
celebrating the hope and joy that we have in 
Jesus and a way of powerfully sharing the good 
news with those around us.  

Liturgy of the Word/Mass  

Date  Type of Service  Who’s Involved?  

Friday 23 May Mass (Led by Y3) Year 1 —Year 6 

Word of the Week 

We’d be delighted if you could join us for our celebration 
of Mass next Friday to celebrate the Feast Days of St Phil-
ip Neri and St Bede. Families and parishioners are most 
welcome to join us at 9.30am in Church next Friday morn-
ing. Many thanks in advance to Year 3 who will lead our 
celebration.  

Just a reminder that if you (or someone you know) 
has a child aged 18  months to 3 years, we’d love you 
to join us for our next Toddler Tales session next 
Wednesday (21st May) @ 9.15am.  

If you’re able to make it, arrive at the School Office just 
before 9.15am. New faces are always welcome. Please 
note that as this session will be in our Forest Schools 
area, children will need to be dressed appropriately in 
clothes you don’t mind getting dirty. Please also en-
sure your little one wears footwear that covers the 
toes too.  

Eco Team’s Eco Tip! 

ECO Fact – Water waste adds up  
A dripping tap can waste up to 
5,500 litres of water a year. Fix 
those leaks to save water! 

Toddler Tales  

We’re really excited to take Toddler Tales to our For-
est Schools area for this session which will be based 
on the Julia Donaldson story, Stick Man.  

PTA Facebook Page  

Our PTA have launched a new Facebook page. Click 
the hyperlink or search Friends of St Philip Neri  to find 
and like their page. Here, they’ll keep you updated 
with PTA dates and events. Please spread the word!  

Mansfield Library Visits  

We are delighted to confirm that we have arranged for each class to con-
duct further visits to Mansfield Library next half term as this was so well 
received earlier in the year. The aim of these sessions is to continue to pro-
mote reading for pleasure across school and to remind children of all that 
Mansfield Library has to offer. Your child is encouraged to bring their Li-
brary Card with them so they can return or take out books when they visit. 
The visits will all take place during the school day on the dates below: 

Friday 6th June, am: Year 2RT & Year 5VD 

Friday 6th June, pm: Year 2GB & Year 5BF 

Friday 13th June, am: Year 6LB & Year 3RB 

Friday 20th June, am: Year 1BS & Year 4DK 

Friday 20th June, pm: Year 1JY & Year 4AS 

Friday 4th July, pm: Year 6SC & Year 3AN 

We’re also excited to give our children the chance for some buddy reading in these visits. That’s why each class 
has been paired up with another class from a different year group. We’ve listened to the children who have re-
quested this after we did something similar on World Book Day.  

https://www.facebook.com/share/15cNhWosPN/?mibextid=LQQJ4d


Date  Time  Event  Location  Who’s Involved?  

Wednesday 21 May 09.15—10.15 Toddler Tales  The Hub  Toddlers & Parents  

Tuesday 3 June During School Day RISE Theatre Visit  School Hall  FS2 to Year 6 

Saturday 21 June 10:00 First Holy Communion  St Philip’s Church First Holy Communion 
children  

Tuesday  24 June  09:15—10:45  Sports Day  School Field  Nursery (am) & 
FS2NM 

Tuesday 24 June 13:45—15:15  Sports Day School Field  Nursery (pm) FS2KW 

Wednesday 25 June 09.15—10.45  Sports Day School Field  Year 1, 2 and 3 

Wednesday 25 June  13:45—15:15 Sports Day School Field  Year 4, 5 and 6 

Friday 27 June  From 14:30 PTA Summer Fayre  School  Whole School  

As well as checking the dates below, we strongly advise that you check Class Dojo regularly to see notifications 
of other events, including specific year group activities and Class Charity Events.  

Key Dates  

Hooked On Books 

We’re really excited to continue our family reading initiative Hooked on Books for another term. Hooked on 
Books is an opportunity for parents/carers/grandparents to come along and enjoy some quality time sharing 
our new treasure chests of stories with their children and to stay to listen to a class story at the end of the ses-
sion together too. Please see this term’s dates for your child’s class below:  

Date  Year Group 

22nd May Year 2RT 

5th June  FS1 & FS2* 

12th June Year 6LB & 6SC* 

19th June Year 3RB 

Date  Year Group 

26th June  Year 3AN 

3rd July Year 4DK 

10th July Year 4AS 

24th July Year 5BF & 5VD 

Each session will start at 9am in the Dining Hall (or in classrooms if marked with an Asterix) so please arrive at the 
School Office a few minutes before this time and the class teacher will be there to greet you. We’re really excited 
for you to join us.  

Please note that school closes next Friday (23rd May) at 3.30pm for the end of May half term holidays. We reo-
pen at 8.40am on Monday 2nd June. Looking further ahead, our final day of this academic year is Friday 25th 
July. See our website for full details.  

https://www.st-philipneri.notts.sch.uk/parents/term-and-school-diary-dates/


OPAL Lunchtime Fun 

As we near the end of another half term, here are some OPAL highlights to share!  








